
 

 
 
 
 
 
EVERGREEN LINE RAPID TRANSIT PROJECT 
Community Information Meeting 
Monday, February 2, 7:00 p.m. – 8:30 p.m. 
 
 
Dear Resident, 
 
On Wednesday, January 14, the Evergreen Line project team held a community information meeting 
regarding tunnel boring operations in Port Moody. The Evergreen Line project team will hold an 
additional community information meeting that will provide the same information regarding 
construction activities on Cecile Drive, and Clarke Road at Seaview Drive as was provided at the 
community meeting on January 14.  Residents will have an opportunity to ask questions of the project 
team. 
 
You are invited to attend the following meeting: 
 
DATE: Monday, February 2, 2015 
TIME:  7:00 p.m. – 8:30 p.m. 
LOCATION:  Seaview Community School – 1215 Cecile Drive, Port Moody 
 
 
If you are unable to attend this community information meeting and would like additional information 
about the work that is taking place in your community, please call the 24-hour traffic information line 
at 604-927-2080, or visit the Evergreen Line website: evergreenline.gov.bc.ca 
  
 

http://www.evergreenline.gov.bc.ca/

